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Date:       May 15, 2024    
 
To:          Police Department 
 
From:     Brad Paulson, Sergeant 
 
Subject: DMV – New Commercial Help Desk Phone Number 
 
 
Please refer to the below training bulletin from the California Department of Motor Vehicles. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Prepared by: Sgt. Paulson 

Approved by: Lt. Brown 

 

 

 Pomona Police Department 

 DFTC TRAINING MEMORANDUM  No. 2024-007 
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